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The Spirit of Liberty Foundation and Lahaina Yacht Club
 Launch International Campaign to Rebuild After Maui Wildfire

The Spirit of Liberty Foundation, a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization dedicated to honoring and supporting America’s 
real Heroes—our Armed Forces, Veterans, First Responders, and helping Victims of disaster, immediately created 
and initiated a fundraising campaign to support Lahaina Yacht Club and its affected employees after the Lahaina 
Yacht Club was destroyed in the August 8, 2023, wildfire.

In a short time, the campaign has raised nearly $200,000 from Yacht Clubs across the Country contributing the 
urgently needed funds.

Now, the Spirit of Liberty Foundation has created a “Save the Lahaina Yacht Club Auction” expanding our efforts 
globally with an ambitious international campaign aimed at raising millions of dollars to fully rebuild the club and 
restore its vital role in the community.

Key Highlights for Official Sponsors of the “Save the Lahaina Yacht Club” Campaign:

• Valuable Recognition: You will receive high-profile, industry-wide recognition for their generous support.

• Media Support: The campaign has significant support from the industry’s leading magazine - Yachting and other 
yachting and boating publications.

• You will be designated as an Official Lahaina Yacht Club Restoration Sponsor and can utilize the corresponding  
logo in your advertising, marketing and communication materials. 

• You will enjoy global outreach: With the support of domestic and international yacht clubs and the yachting 
community, this campaign is poised to make a meaningful impact in helping to rebuild Lahaina Yacht Club.

This initiative is more than just rebuilding a facility—it’s about restoring a symbol of resilience and community 
for Lahaina and ensuring the Lahaina Yacht Club can continue to serve its members and the local population 

for generations to come.

For more information on how to participate in this important campaign or to inquire about sponsorship 

opportunities, please contact Program Director, Laureen Chipps at 760.815.7537  
LC@SpiritofLibertyFoundation.org
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This logo will be given to individuals and companies who are providing products, services, and 
other items of support for the restoration of the Lahaina Yacht Club that was destroyed in the 
Maui wildfire on August 8, 2023.

This logo will be used for the Spirit of Liberty Foundation's Save the Lahaina Yacht Club 
Auction(s) campaign. Companies and organizations that contribute will be designated as an 
Official Sponsors and are able to utilize the Official Lahaina Yacht Club Restoration Sponsor 
logo in their advertising, marketing and communication materials. 

Use of the logo must always indicate a trademark symbol of the Lahaina Yacht Club.
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Lahaina Yacht Club “Official Restoration Sponsor” Logo


